

Provincial Grand Lodge of East Lancashire



Oldham District

WBro Steven Graham District Charity Steward 87 Kirkway Middleton Manchester M24 1EP 01616435848 / 07429704630 kirkway@yahoo.com

March 2015

East Lancashire Masonic Charity Hewlett Court Newcombe Road Holcombe Brook Bury BL0 9XJ

Dear WBro Northcott

It is with great pleasure that I now write to you and the Community Fund Committee to thank you for approving the grant allowing us to help the youngsters of The Oldham Sea Scouts. Plans are ahead already and W Bro Baines is hoping to start as soon as the ground work is completed by the Scouts. This is now underway and work should commence near the end of March.

As requested our District Communications Officer, WBro LeBrun, is primed and ready for a full report on the "make over".

As always we will be having an unveiling and you and any member of the Committee will be most welcome to attend, more information nearer the date.

Once again thank you for your support in allowing us to take Freemasonry to the broader community within the Oldham District.

Yours

WBro S Graham PProv SGD

Oldham District C.S.